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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 FRANKLIN COUNTY DEPARTMENTS LOCATE TO FRANKLIN PLAZA 

 

Franklin County, October 14, 2021: The newly remodeled Franklin Plaza office space at 279 South 

Bickett Boulevard in Louisburg is now the location for Board of Elections, Senior Services Staff, 

Louisburg Senior Center and Veterans Services. The space also offers a multi-purpose, convertible 

space for county government training, meetings, and large group gatherings. Telephone numbers for 

all County departments that have located to the space remain the same. Each department has a 

unique suite number and mailing address noted below. 

 

• County Training Room, Room 102 

• Veterans Services, Suite 200, (919) 496-1939, mailing address P.O. Box 128, Louisburg, NC 27549 

• Board of Elections, Suite 300, (919) 496-3898, mailing address P.O. Box 180, Louisburg, NC 27549 

• Senior Center, Suite 400, (919) 496-1131, mailing address 279 S. Bickett Boulevard, Suite 400, Louisburg, 

NC 27549 

 

“Franklin County has recognized the need for expanded facilities to serve our growing population 

and support for this project is very much appreciated,” said County Manager Kim Denton.  

 

County staff are preparing for a grand opening event in November and will invite the public to tour 

the facility and learn what it has to offer. Please monitor the Franklin County Government website at 

www.franklincountync.us for more details and updates.  

 

For additional information, please contact Kim Denton, Franklin County Manager, at (919) 496-5994. 
 
Franklin County Government is committed to effective and innovative public services for all Franklin 
County citizens and businesses. 
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kdenton@franklincountync.us   
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